Lynton & Barnstaple Railway Trust




Election of Trustees



Dear Member,

Thankyou for expressing an interest in serving as a Trustee of the Lynton & Barnstaple Railway Trust.

In addition to regular Board meetings every month or two, if you are elected you will be allocated responsibility for a specific area of Trust work appropriate to your interests and experience. That will involve you in several – possibly many – hours of work every week. There is no financial reward and Trustees do not normally claim expenses.

You will need to be able to work as part of a team respecting and supporting your colleagues. You will also need to abide by collective responsibility and to support Board decisions when they have been arrived at with your input. Confidentiality has to be observed as well about Board discussions so that Trustees can speak freely about matters that may be sensitive. In addition you will be expected to declare any potential conflict of interest at meetings.

Serving as a Trustee is therefore a demanding and time-consuming role but will give you the opportunity to make a considerable contribution towards the development of the Lynton & Barnstaple Railway. 

If you would like to put yourself forward for election please return to the Company Secretary at Woody Bay Station, copied by email to the Secretary, by 11 April 2025 the nomination and acceptance of nomination forms, together with a self-profile of no more than 150 words outlining your experience relevant to the role and what you would bring to the table. Companies House will require your date of birth and any other directorships you may hold and the Charity Commission will require your date of birth and any other trusteeships you may hold; please include that information as well. (The Trust is a limited company as well as a registered charity.)

Peter Miles
Chairman, The Lynton & Barnstaple Railway Trust
February 2025

